
Post 2:  

Not so #FunFact, but it is our banking reality!  

Check fraud is on the rise in Illinois and across 

the country. This is why we’re excited about the 

recently announced IBA Fraud Task Force.  

The IBA and [BANK NAME] are being 

proactive and working to create strategies and 

solutions to help banks prevent and mitigate 

the risks of check fraud. 

Stay tuned for more to come from the work of 

this #TaskForce!  

#CheckFraud #IllinoisBankers 

#BankersSupportingBankers 

#KeepingOurCommunitiesSafe #NoToCheckFraud 

 


